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Joe Santiago

From: Millie Caraballo [Millie@cndc2.org]
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2006 3:25 PM
To: 'McNamara, Nora'
Cc: Ward14; joesantiago@juno.com
Subject: La Copa on Clark Ave.

Hello Nora, 

I hope this note finds you well.  Councilman Santiago has asked me to assist the owners of La Copa in getting 

their place opened up.  After speaking to Rick Riccardi he suggested that I contact you.  He stated that you had 

history on this project and that I should talk to you about the current progress and what we might be able to do 

together to assist them in opening up.   

I hope to hear from you soon.  If I don’t hear from you today I hope you have a great weekend and I will talk to 

you soon. 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

Millie I. Caraballo 

Industrial Development Manager, Region 4 

 Cleveland Industrial Retention Initiative  

5620 Broadway Ave,  Suite 200  

Cleveland, Ohio 44102 

Phone: 216-429-1182 

Fax: 216-429-2632 


